
Greetings,
  
We’ve got 9,000,000 reasons to celebrate!

Thanks to the generosity of our community, we just surpassed 9,000,000 lifetime pounds of excess 
perishable and prepared food rescued and redistributed! This feat is only possible because of the incredible 
support provided by generous donors like you.

Since our inception, we have been guided by a commitment to alleviating hunger and decreasing wasted 
food. With food insecurity impacting 100,000 individuals across Douglas, Sarpy, and Pottawattamie counties, 
every moment we spend rescuing and redistributing surplus high-quality, nutritious food means more of our 
neighbors will know where their next meal comes from, children will be nourished for school, and seniors will 
age with dignity and grace. 

Our work is not done. We know there is more food to be rescued and matched with one of our 40 nonprofit 
partner organizations. Our fleet of refrigerated vehicles and dedicated field team travel thousands of miles 
each year to rescue and redistribute perishable food to help create a healthy, more sustainable future.  Your 
partnership is key to making that possible.  

Your contribution helps sustain the maintenance, fuel, and operational expenses of our fleet. By ensuring 
their reliability and efficiency, your gift will enable us to continue reaching communities in need, explore new 
avenues for assistance, and forge lasting connections with those who rely on the food provided through 
Saving Grace.

Please consider an investment in our work as we rescue the next million pounds. 

With heartfelt gratitude,

Lenli Corbett Kountze 
CEO/President
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